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Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a wonderful week in school and the children have been working very hard. There are
a number of exciting events happening in school over the next two weeks which we hope you can
attend. Please check the dates below for further information.

Orchard Opening
We were delighted to welcome the mayor of Morpeth, Alison Byard, to Tritlington to officially open
our Royal Orchard. She was ably assisted by the youngest and eldest pupils in school. The
orchard will be a great asset to our curriculum and we are looking forward to harvesting produce in
the near future. We feel very lucky to have our own orchard.
We would also like to thank Tritlington Friends and local company, Sincera for their time and
generosity to make our dream become a reality. Thank you to all of the Tritlington families who
came along to the event, we hope you enjoyed the apple pies!

Curriculum overviews
Information about what your child is learning in school each half term is published on the school
website under the “Classes” tab. Please explore our website as it is regularly updated.

Harvest Festival in School
We are holding our harvest festival in school on Thursday 13th October. We hope you can join us
for a 2.30pm start. We will be joined by some of the members from Hebron and St. Cuthberts
church including our church friend Janice Robinson. We are asking for donations of tins and dried
goods for the Wansbeck Valley Food Bank. Donations can be sent into school anytime from
Monday 10th October.

Instrument tuition
Children in Year 2 to 4 can learn to play an instrument with tuition from one of the peripatetic music
teachers from Music Partnership North.  If you would like to find out more please contact them here



Scholastic Books
We love books and reading at Tritlington School and have been a supporter of Scholastic Books
for some time.  Tonight your child will be bringing home a Scholastic Books leaflet with a huge
selection of reasonably priced books for sale over a variety of topics.  If you wish to purchase any
of these books please use the following link
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/tritlington/digital-book-club when you place your order.  This will
ensure that 20% of the value of your order is added to the school account which we can use to
obtain FREE books for the children!

Parent Consultations
We will be having parent consultation meetings the first week back after the half term break.
Further information regarding days and times will follow.

After School Clubs
Autumn Term

Please contact the school office to book a place for your child and to make payment in advance for the half term.

Monday
Football / Games
3.15 - 4.15pm    £4 per session
Starts 12th September

Friday
Multiskills
3.15 - 4.00pm £3 per session
Starts 16th September

Dates for your Diary
Autumn Term 1

Thursday 13th October Harvest Festival - please join us in school for a 2.30 start

Tuesday 18th October Diwali Workshop - all parents welcome for a 1.30 start. Further
information to follow

Wednesday 19th October Movie Night - Invitation for all children 3.15-5.00pm Details to follow
next week

Thursday 20th October Break up for half term holiday

Friday 21st October Teacher Training Day

Friday 21st - Friday 28th October October Half Term

Yours sincerely,

K Stephenson J O’Del�
Mrs Stephenson & Mrs O’Dell
Joint Acting Headteachers


